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The harvest is plentiful but the workers are few. 

 Ask the Lord of the harvest, therefore, 

to send out workers into his harvest field. 

 Matt. 9:37-38   

 

27/June/2013 

Dear friends and partners of SEAN, 

On 14th July SEAN International celebrates its 42nd anniversary.  From a small beginning in South 

America, SEAN courses are now used in over a 100 countries and 80 languages.   As this was not a 

planned expansion it is impossible to quantify exactly how many courses have been printed and 

used.  But we can confidently say that it is over the million and a half mark.   

We have many wonderful testimonies of new believers being discipled and thousands of leaders 

trained as Pastors of dynamic mobilised churches.   We calculate that latterly over 150.000 students 

a year are taking our courses in the many well organised TEE programmes run by our partners in the 

different countries. 

We honestly thought that after forty years this ministry would gradually be replaced in time. But the 

opposite is happening, there is a universal plea from our many partners for SEAN to continue and we 

are inundated with new requests from all over the world.  But, to continue and to be able to respond 

effectively to these requests, SEAN has an urgent need to restructure. 

For this we sincerely ask for your fellowship in prayer: 

 We need guidance from the Lord on how to take SEAN forward so we can effectively meet 

the needs of the world-wide church in the 21st century. 

 We need to identify where the human and financial resources will come from so we can do 

this. 

 We need to find a new generation of workers with not only expertise but also the vision, 

commitment and spiritual passion of SEAN’s founders. 

So, as the 14th of July is our anniversary we are convening a worldwide “prayer day” for SEAN and its 

future.   We do hope you can join us in thanking the Lord for what has been achieved so far and that 

we can meet the urgent needs mentioned above.   

If you feel guided by the Lord, we would love to hear from you with feedback.  If you write, please 

do so to:  contact@seaninternational.com 

We thank you and wish you the Lord’s richest blessings. 

Rev. Terrick J Barratt 

SEAN – International Director 
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